
James Harberts 
Mankato Planning Director 
202 East Jackson Street 
Box 3368 
Mankato, MN 56001 

October 21, 1991 

Re: A-4646 Mankato (Diocese of Winona Petition; 40 acres) 

Dear Mr. Harberts: 

Pursuant to our letter dated June 28, 1991, the Municipal Board will 
take no further action on the above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

PDL:ry 

sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Milton owens, Blue Earth county Auditor 
Daniel Fogal, Mankato Township Clerk 
Sandra Paulson, Mankato City Clerk 
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James Harberts 
Mankato Planning Director 
202 East Jackson Street 
Box 3368 
Mankato, MN 56001 

June 28, 1991 

Re: A-4646 Mankato (Diocese of Winona Petition; 40 acres) 

Dear Mr. Harberts: 

3rd Request 

The MUnicipal Board has had the above-entitled file pending for a 
considerable time. The board cannot process this annexation until the 
necessary requirements have been met. Enclosed is a copy of our former 
correspondence to you outlining these requirements. 

If our office does not receive the necessary data by July 22, 1991, 
we will assume there is no further interest in this annexation and the file 
will be closed. 

Please call if you have any questions or if there is any assistance 
we can provide which will expedite this matter. 

PDL:saw 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Sandra Paulson, Mankato City Clerk 


